
                                

                                                                                      

CALDWELL – On September 12 until September 16 there will be a road closure on Marble Front 

Road between Bridgeport Avenue & Aviation Way. Knife River will be connecting a sewer 

service line to the sewer main line. Road barricades and information signs will be posted. Please 

see attached traffic control plan. For any questions or concerns, please contact Kirk Baty with 

Knife River at 208-914-5990. 

 

Contact: 

Sonda Boyum 
Community Relations Specialist 
(208) 455-4637 
sboyum@cityofcaldwell.org 


